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Thank you, Chair Kropf, Vice-Chairs Andersen and Wallan, and Members of the 

Committee, for taking on this important bill.  

Please vote yes to advance this legislation. Thankfully this bill protects and clarifies 

the types of firearms people can buy before turning 21. And more thankfully, this 

keeps young people from being able to buy weapons of war before turning 21. This 

bill will make us all safer.  


